
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Spring Term – 4th February 2022 

This Week 

We have continued with our class novel, Charlotte’s Web, and 
we have been practising our ‘active reading’ strategies, listening 
for particular words and phrases, and putting our 
comprehension skills into action. We have also been revising our 
inverted commas and expanded noun phrases to improve our 
Writing further. In our Maths, we have moved from fractions 
into decimals and have been learning the language of tenths and 
hundredths. In our Geography, we looked at the fells and 
mountains of Cumbria and compared their different heights. Our 
work in RE has centred around the parables and the children 
have all done well at recalling events and writing their own 
versions. 
Next Week: 
Miss Wilson is hoping to film the children performing a Rock and 
Roll dance sequence, next Tuesday. Please can all children bring 
a set of spare clothes on Tuesday – jeans and a white t-shirt 
(their PE t-shirt is fine) or a dress if preferred. 

Reading Books 

It has been brought to our attention that there 
may be some unsuitable images or language in a 
very small percentage of the free reading books 
that your child may bring home. This, of course, 

is disappointing and is not in line with our 
Christian ethos. As our class libraries have a large 
number of books in them, it is almost impossible 
to check them all as thoroughly as we might like 
and, therefore we are asking you, as parents and 

carers, to be mindful when reading with your 
child. Please make us aware of any reading 

material which is not suitable for our children. It 
will then be disposed of. Thank you. 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Chloe, Alexie and Jenson 

for their excellent work last week, 

winning the certificates in Celebration 

Worship. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Lewis for really challenging 

himself and giving me hope 

Class Superstar – Rocco for fabulous attitude to 

work this week 

Writer of the Week –  Sam for starting 

to make progress with his handwriting 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

TRUST 

 

 

 

Keep in touch! 

Class 3 Open Door is now on a Tuesday from 3:20pm 
until 3:40pm – Please feel free to visit our classroom 

and ask any questions you may have. 
Alternatively, if you are unable to speak to me in 

person, please feel free to e-mail me at 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or ring school on 

01772 729880 and make an appointment. 

 

Future date for your diary – Parents’ Evenings will be 

held on the 16th and 17th March – further details to 

follow. 

  

Keeping Safe 

It seems so appropriate that Internet Safety Day next 
Tuesday falls within Children’s Mental Health Week. The 
negative impact of watching and reading inappropriate 

content on devices such as X-Boxes, phones and tablets is 
clear to see, and we must do all we can to protect our 
children’s precious minds. Please check your children’s 

devices regularly and be vigilant, using filters to block apps 
and programmes which are not child-friendly. Also be 

aware of age recommendations – for example the 
minimum age for a Tik Tok user is 13, and Fortnite is rated 
as suitable for teenagers by the Entertainment Software 

Rating Board. 
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